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| am writing to express my objection to the proposed building project on the farmland in valley park (adjacent castle
lane / templars way).

Apart from the appalling and unnecessary loss of green land, trees and woodland, the addition of even more houses
to the area will put too much strain on the existing infrastructure - the traffic in this area is already horrendous and
causes congestion and pollution for all concerned.

A further 1000 homes, producing a further 2000 cars potentially, is unthinkable.

The other major issue is schools. Even if the development builds a primary school (since all local primary schools are
already oversubscribed), the secondary schools are also already full. Where will those children attend?

There are plenty of empty houses in the area / nationally, building new homes does nothing but line the pockets of
those responsible for building.

Please add this complaint to the other objections for this proposal.

Liz Lea.
Residen
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